SSG: Notice of extraordinary General meeting of Shareholders 2018
On 13 Sep 2018, Seagull Shipping Company announced the extraordinary General meeting of Shareholders 2018 as follows:

Dear shareholders of Seagull Shipping Company
Board of Directors of Seagull Shipping Company (SESCO) would like to invite shareholders of Seagull Shipping Company to attend the extraordinary General meeting of Shareholders 2018 of the Company as follows:

1. Location of the Meeting: Navy Guest House, No. 05 Ly Tu Trong, Minh Khai ward, Hong Bang district, Hai Phong city

2. Time of the Meeting: 8:30 AM – 25/ 09/ 2018 (Tuesday)
(Welcome delegates from 8:00 AM to 8:30 AM)

3. Conditions of participation: All shareholders of the Company who are mentioned name in the list of shareholders closed on 22/ 08/ 2018. Shareholders can authorize other person to participate the Meeting in accordance with the attached form of authorization letter 

4. Contents of the Meeting: discuss and approve the report of result of implementing the article 4 of annual General Mandate 2018; adjusted business operation plan 2018; other contents

5. Documents relate to the Meeting: shareholders please receive the documents relating to the Meeting at:

· Headquarter of Seagull Shipping Company
· Download from website of the Company
Shareholders please register to participate the Meeting by calling, sending a letter/ an email or faxing participation confirmation letter (authorization letter) to Mr. Le Thanh Ha (mobile: 0901 389 438) before 12:00 PM – 24/ 09 2018 according to the following contact information:
Headquarter of the Company: House No. 40, Street No. 1, Group 3, Binh Thuan ward, District 7, Ho Chi Minh City

Email: ha_lt@seagullshipping.com.vn 

When attending the Meeting, shareholders please bring invitation letter/ authorization letter, authorization letter/ passport/ other valid identification 
